
 
 

Wilmington, March 17th, 2025 
 
 

 
To:  All distributors of Alu-Rex line of products 
From:  Stéphane Galibois, VP Sales, Alu-Rex 
 
 
 
Subject: Temporary price surcharge as of March 17th, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Distributor, 
 
Following the reinstatement by the US Federal Government of the 25% tariff on Canadian 
aluminum products, we have to implement the temporary surcharge.  
 
As such, effective immediately, the temporary surcharge of 13% is effective on all orders.  This 
also applies to all ordered not shipped yet or those that entered the US after the tariff has been 
reinstated last week.  
 
We continue to monitor the situation closely and will adjust according to the development of the 
situation in the future.  
 
Again, we thank you for your understanding and loyalty and remain available should you need 
more information; please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mr. Nicolas Aubé, Director of 
Finance and Administration. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stéphane Galibois 
Vice President of Sales 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


